
From: Employee Communications <employee@metrotrains.com.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 17 February 2021 4:54 PM 
Subject: Message from Rob: Our COVID-Safe workforce bubble system resumes tomorrow 
 

 
 
Dear Colleagues Returning to Offices, 
 
As Raymond shared earlier, our COVID-Safe workforce bubble system 
resumes with ‘blue’ team tomorrow and Friday. 
 
Our return will continue in a safe and considered manner – based on 
the latest public health advice and in line with Metro’s Zero Harm 
and Caring values. 
 
Please see at right for an updated ‘team bubble’ roster, and attached 
for important Q&A information and a full roster, through April. 
 
As always, please stay connected with your one-up leader to address 
any questions or concerns. You can also contact 
employee@metrotrains.com.au, should you have any additional 
questions or feedback. 
 
Should you require additional support, it is always available. 
 

 

 Our Employee Assistance Program is a free and confidential 

service available to all employees and immediate families. You 

can access it by calling 1800 808 374 or texting 0439 449 876. 

 People leaders can also access the Manager Support Program on 

1800 505 015 for confidential support. 

 
 Stay safe, 
 
Rob 
 
Robert Duvel  
Executive Director Zero Harm  
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